
June 26, 2012 

   

Matt Vanover 

Freedom of Information Office 
Illinois State Board of Education 
100 North First Street 
Springfield, Illinois 62777-0001 

Dear Mr. Vanover, 

The Better Government Association respectfully requests, in accordance with the Illinois Freedom of 
Information Act (5 ILCS 140), copies of any of all documents in the possession of the Illinois State Board 
of Education related to the awarding of legislative scholarships—including but not limited to application 
forms, nomination forms and waivers of confidentiality—to the following individuals: 

1. Karen Cicero (from state Rep. Michael Madigan and state Sen. Louis Viverito) 
2. Craig Hensley (from state Rep. Michael Madigan) 
3. Stefani Hensley (from state Rep. Michael Madigan) 
4. Anthony Mazzotti (from state Rep. Gary Hannig and state Rep. Betsy Hannig) 
5. Kristy Nice (from state Rep. Michael Madigan) 
6. Timothy O'Gorman (from state Rep. Michael Madigan) 
7. Kelly O'Farrell (from state Rep. Michael Madigan) 
8. Justin Wisniewski (from state Rep. Michael Madigan) 
9. Victoria Wisniewski (from state Rep. Michael Madigan) 
10. Alicia Gonzalez (from state Rep. Michael Zalewski) 
11. Anelia Gonzalez (from state Rep. Robert Molaro) 
12. Elise Harmening (from state Rep. Bob Rita) 
13. Stacy Kolaz (from state Rep. Raymond Poe) 
14. Emily Beatty (from state Rep. Patrick Verschoore) 
15. Samantha Colla (from state Rep. John D'Amico) 
16. Kathryn Bachusz (from state Rep. Michael McAuliffe) 
17. Lauren Bachusz (from state Rep. Michael McAuliffe) 

I represent a public interest organization, which disseminates and publishes information. I request that 
fees for programming and any physical reproduction costs (CDs or other media) be waived. If possible, 
please deliver the file(s) via email. Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions about 
this request or seek clarification in any way. Thank you, in advance, for your assistance in fulfilling this 
request as soon as possible. Please note this information may be used for a news story.  

Sincerely, 

  

Alden Loury 



Senior Investigator – Better Government Association 

Direct: (312) 821-9036 

Fax: (312) 821-9038 

aloury@bettergov.org 
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